## Loop road subject of multiple meetings

There will be a meeting about the proposed loop road on the Shore Shore on Feb. 10 from 4:30pm-7pm at the South Tahoe Middle School multipurpose room.

It will feature a presentation of the project, and include a question and answer session.

Questions about the project are being taken in advance. Submit them to Tracy Franklin at tfranklin@cityofslt.us. Questions must be received by 5pm Feb. 8. Questions may also be asked at the meeting.

This meeting is spearheaded by the city to once and for all have all questions about the project answered.

This is in addition the Tahoe Transportation District's scheduled meeting on the same topic on Jan. 26 from 5-7pm at Lake Tahoe Resort Hotel.